
The new Affordable Child Care Benefit is helping more families 
with the cost of child care. Now, households earning up to $111,000 
(or more with deductions) may be eligible for savings of up to 
$1,250 a month per child. Benefit amounts are determined by 
factors like family size, type of child care and income.

You may be eligible if:

▶▶ You’re a resident of B.C. and a Canadian citizen, permanent resident, 
Convention refugee or person in need of protection.

▶▶ Your family income is less than $111,000 (or more with deductions).

▶▶ You require care as you’re working, looking for work, attending 
school, in an employment program, living with a medical condition 
that interferes with your ability to care for your child – or your child 
is registered in licensed preschool.

Use the online estimator to see if you’re eligible for savings, and 
apply online at gov.bc.ca/affordablechildcarebenefit


